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Rivera, Maribel

From: corphelp

Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2011 2:39 PM
To: '‘Medical Esthetics®'

Subject: RE: change of address P05000033057

Your request is being forwarded to the appropriate section for processing.

Thanks,

Lee Yarbrough
Internet Access
Division of Corporations

Flease take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you recetved from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link 1o the "DOS Custemer Satisfaction Survey." Thank you in advange for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfagtion Survey

From: mediesthetics@msn.com [mailto:mediesthetics@msn.com] On Behalf Of Medical Esthetics®
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 4:44 PM

To: corphelp
Subject: RE: change of address P05000033057

The Fleming istand address is incorrect, the po box is 1409
Boca Raton, FL 33429
thank you so much

The fictitious name Medical Esthetics has been transferred to Medical
Esthetics, Inc.
who is located a in Fleming Island

That one also has an error the owner does not reside in Boca Raton,
but at the principle address in Fleming Island, FL and is the registered agent.
904-201-1900

please call if 1 can assist with the corrections

This e-mail message, its contents and attachments are copyrighted and are proprietary information of sender. Any unauthorized use,
reproduction, or transfer of this message or its contents, in any medium, is strictly prohibited. .

Subject: RE: change of address PO5000033057
Date: Thu, 17 Feb 2011 09:58:50 -0500
From: corphelp@dos.state.fl.us
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To: info@medical-esthetics.com
CC: corpaddresschange@dos.state.fl.us

Thank you for your email,
The address change has been forwarded to the proper section for update.

Rob
internet Access

Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer, Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the lavel and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on tha link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Medica! Esthetics [mailto:sparesearch@yahog.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 5:21 PM

To: corphelp
Ce: 121
Subject: change of address

need to correct the mailing address on
Medical-Esthetics, International Corp.
Box 1409

Boca Raton, FL 33429-1409
561-208-8566

Somehow the office working on our associate office and in error changed this one to the Medlcal Esthetlcs Inc.
address, this one is in Boca Raton the other one is up north
thank you so very much

Tiffany Brown
office admin

This e-mail message, its contents and attachments are copyrighted and are proprietary information of sender.
Any unauthorized use, reproduction, or transfer of this message or its contents, in any medium, is strictly
prohibited.
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